

Welcome to Niguel Shores!

The *Seashore News* is our award-winning community newsletter. It is hand-delivered to your home around the first of every month by a volunteer who lives in the community. You can also view it online at *niguelshores.org*. A sample copy is attached.

Every few months we like to mention the names of new owners in the newsletter. We ask your permission to do this by filling out this form and returning it to the office or emailing your information to us at <code>seashorenews@hotmail.com</code>.

NAME(S):		5.
	ž	
STREET:		
WHERE YOU MOVED FROM:		
	16	

Thank you from the Seashore News Staff!